
 
 

 

TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

 

DATE:  March 12, 2020 

 

TO:  South Coast AQMD Technology Committee Members   

 

FROM:  Matt Miyasato, Deputy Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Friday, March 20, 2020 Meeting    

 

Please be advised that the Technology Committee Meeting scheduled for March 20, 2020 

at 12:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Technology Committee is April 17, 2020 at 

12:00 p.m. 

 

 
MMM:av 

 

 
cc:   Board Members 

 Board Member Assistants/Consultants 

 Executive Council 

 


